
 
 

 

Year 2 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

6th December 2019 
 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Polished and perfected the nativity. We are all very excited about putting our costumes on and 

performing it for you! 

 Learnt about recognising, making and adding equal groups as a precursor to formal multiplication 

 Visited the library and brought 4 more books back to read in class 

 

Next week we shall be: 

  Performing the nativity –twice! 

 Learning about arrays, and the 2 and 5 times table 

 Planning and changing a part of How Rabbit Stole the Fire 

 Writing about nativity and including lots of details 

 

Homework 

Reading and Maths Whizz please.  

There is no formal homework this week.  

There are no spellings this week.  

 

Further information and Key Events 

Nativity performances are Tuesday and Wednesday at 2.15pm.  

 

 


